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Weekly Newsletter 23 (7th March 2025)  
 

Stocksbridge Nursery Infant School 
Pot House Lane, Stocksbridge, Sheffield, S36 1EJ. Tel:   0114 2883109  

E-mail: enquiries@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: https://www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/  

Newsletter: newsletter@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61557721150857 

What’s happening in school next week? 

• We are supporting the 3rd Stocksbridge Scouts Group 4th Annual Food 

Drive from Monday 10th March to Friday 21st March. More info later in 

this newsletter.  

• Mrs Bailey is teaching Class 8 on Monday morning and Class 7 on 

Monday afternoon. 

• Street dance/cheerleading club on Monday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching class 2 on Tuesday morning and class 1 on 

Tuesday afternoon. 

• Multisports club on Tuesday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Mrs Taylor is teaching Nursery on Wednesday. 

• Football club on Wednesday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Parents evening on Wednesday 12th March. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching in the Orchard on Thursday morning and class 3 

in the afternoon. 

• Drumming for our Y2 children on Thursday afternoon. 

• Gymnastics on Thursday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching class 1 on Friday morning and class 2 on Friday 

afternoon. 

• Class 1 have Forest School on Friday. 

• Arts and crafts and Ball Skills clubs on Friday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

  

         

Attendance 

Our target is 96%.  This week’s 
attendance is 96.2% 

Class 1: 98% 

Class 2:  99% 

Class 3: 94% 

The Orchard: 92% 

Class 5: 98% 

Class 7: 95% 

Class 8: 98% 

 
Well done Class 2 

 & 7 

 

 

 

 

Punctuality 

Our doors open at 8.20am 

and learning starts at 

8.30am.  Our Phonics 

teaching begins at 9.00am 

each day. Here’s the 

number of children late this 

week.  

Monday: 7 

Tuesday: 5 

Wednesday: 6  

Thursday: 5 

Friday: 4 

Total: 27 

Will we have a week before 

we break up, when everyone 

is on time? 

 

Easter Raffle 

We are currently planning an Easter fundraising 

event and wondered if parents would be able to 

donate something small towards the raffle please? 

Any donations would be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you. 

A reminder 

that children 

should only 

wear stud 

earrings for 

school.  

Thank you. 

mailto:enquiries@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk
https://www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/
mailto:newsletter@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61557721150857
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After school clubs – week commencing 24th February 2025 

Mondays – Street Dance/Cheerleading Club 3:00-4:00pm – FULL AND Y1 Book Club – 3:00-4:00pm – spaces 
available 

Tuesdays - Multisports Club – 3.00-4.00pm – spaces available 

Wednesdays – Football Club – 3.00-4.00pm – FULL  

Thursdays – Gymnastics – 3.00-4.00pm – FULL  

Fridays – Arts & Crafts Club 3:00-4:00pm - FULL AND Ball Skills – 3.00-4:00pm – spaces available 

Spaces are limited and offered on a first come first served basis. If there is a club that your child would like 
to attend but there are no spaces available, please contact the school office and we can add them to the 
reserves list.   

 

Looking ahead to the w.b. 17th March 2025. 

• The assembly theme will be “Anti-racism”. 

• 10-day big walk and wheel starts on Monday 17th March. Please see the 10-day schedule attached to 

the newsletter. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching class 8 on Monday morning and class 7 on Monday afternoon. 

• Street dance/cheerleading club on Monday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching class 2 on Tuesday morning and class 1 on Tuesday afternoon. 

• Multisports club on Tuesday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Classes 7, 8 and the Orchard are visiting Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Wednesday 19th March. 

• Mrs Taylor is teaching Nursery on Wednesday. 

• Football club on Wednesday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching the Orchard on Thursday morning and class 3 on Thursday afternoon. 

• Our Y2 children have drumming on Thursday afternoon. 

• Gymnastics club on Thursday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• World Down Syndrome Day on Friday 21st March. More info to follow. 

• Class 1 have Forest School on Friday. 

• There will be a pre-loved uniform sale and home baked goods sale outside the school office on 

Friday 21st March. 

• Arts & crafts and Ball Skills clubs on Friday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

 

Can anyone make use of a set of brand-new car mats for an MG3?  Free to a good home! Random I know, but 

I bought them for a family member for Christmas and they sent the wrong ones.  They’ve been sliding about in 

the back of my car since December!  Mrs T. 

Easter Disco 

Our FOSNI Year 1 Easter Disco will be on Tuesday 15th April 2025. Please see the poster attached to the 

newsletter for further info.  
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Snacks 

Lots of our children bring the most appetizing looking snacks to school.  The fruit medley’s are my favourite.  

I have noticed some children bringing unhealthy ones – biscuits (some covered with chocolate), crisps etc.  

The children feel bad when we tell them they shouldn’t really be bringing those snacks to school.  Please 

help us by just sending snacks that are on our agreed list.  Thanks.   

Please can we remind parents that if they are giving their child grapes for their snack at school, that they 

need to be sliced in half, length ways. Thank you. 

School Menu Autumn/Winter 2024 (All school including Nursery) 

Week 3 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main course Cheesy pasta 
spirals with 
pizza style 
topping 

Beef lasagne 
with garlic & 
tomato bread 

Roast gammon 
with gravy, 
stuffing and 
roast potatoes 

Beef & potato pie 
with mashed 
potatoes 

Fish fingers & 
chips  

Vegetarian 
main 
course 

Beany 
shepherds pie 

Vegetable 
lasagne with 
garlic & tomato 
bread 

Vegetable & 
bean paella 
(rice) 

Vegetable 
meatballs, tomato 
sauce & mixed rice 

Cheese & onion 
pastry roll & 
chips 

Jacket 
potato and 
filling 

Jacket potato 
with cheese 
NO BAKED 
BEANS 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Jacket potato with 
cheese, baked 
beans or tuna 
mayo 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Sandwich 
option 

Ham  Ham  Ham Ham Ham 

Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo 

Cheese Cheese Cheese Cheese Cheese 

Vegetables Broccoli, 
cauliflower, 
carrots & 
sweetcorn 

Sweetcorn & 
carrots 

Broccoli, 
cauliflower & 
carrots  

Baked beans, 
garden peas 

Baked beans, 
garden peas 

Dessert Lemon 
cupcake with 
fruit slices 

Chocolate 
cookie & 
orange wedges 

Chocolate 
crunch 
‘concrete’ & 
chocolate 
sauce 

Strawberry 
mousse 

Sponge cake 
with custard 

The beans have been recalled!  On Monday, and possibly all next week, 

there may be no beans!  I can’t believe the things I have to type sometimes. 
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Supporting Maths at Home 

Create your own Rangoli patterns.  Practise your pattern, sequencing and symmetrical skills by colouring in so 
that each section matches. There are some lovely ideas here. If your parents/carers are feeling brave, they 
could dye some rice for you to make some! If the weather is nice you could chalk some on the floor.  

 

Makaton – Signs of the Week 

Here’s this week’s signs of the week. 

 

New school shoes for sale 

A parent has asked us to mention that they have a new pair of girl’s 

size 9 school shoes for sale. They do not fit and they cannot find the 

receipt. They would like £10 for them. If anyone is interested please 

contact the school office. Thank you! 

 

https://www.activityvillage.co.uk/rangoli
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The children’s out of school achievements this week. Keep them coming.  What they do and 
learn out of school is as important as what they do here.  

  
Well done to this lovely girl who has gained her 

bronze 2 & 3 awards in Gymnastics. 
Gardening Badge commenced! 

  
A trio of lovely girls all with their storytelling badge. 

 

Our lovely kitchen staff dressed up today for 

World Book Day. 

Each day around 60 children are not taking advantage 

of the free school meals that are available.  Our meals 

are lovely.  Children are bringing packed lunches.  We 

wonder if this is so that you know that are eating 

something.  Please rest assured, we would never leave 

a child without having some lunch.  Why not send a 

packed lunch but get your child to choose a dinner and 

try one?  If they don’t like it, they have a back up and 

you never know, it may end up saving you money! 
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  This week’s praise board  

• Aurora Pymer Bish for coming into school with a smile on her face, even after a tricky few weeks. 

• Well done Ellis Williams for displaying positive thinking and problem solving in the face of a crisis! 

• Oliver Jarvis was very resilient on the space hoppers at the EIS.  

• Rocco Kelly, Guy Gilbert and Leo Bailey for being fantastic role models. They walk around school 
and use their manners. 

• Guy Gilbert had a fantastic day at the EIS. He smiled all day! 

• Thank you to Oscar Bradley for helping some of the smaller members of our class get soap onto 
their hands in the toilets at EIS. 

• Well done to Millie Hardcastle. Even with a broken arm you cheered on your friends and helped 
Miss Harrison count the scores at EIS. 

• Mrs Hearnshaw would like to thank Jonah for sharing his crisps with his friend Ivy at lunch time.  

• Beautiful manners from Evie-Rose Taff and Fern Turner. Thank you, girls, it is much appreciated. 

• George Harwood was spotted making sure Class 3’s cloakroom was nice and tidy. Thank you, 
George. 

• Well done to all children in class 5 who were amazing on our trip to the EIS this week. Thank you to 
our grown-ups for all your help on our trip. 

• Autumn Frost has done some lovely handwriting this week in literacy. 

• Vinnie Grayson has wowed us with his maths this week.  

• Coby Grocock has done some super writing - labelling a giraffe.  

• Willow Harvey is trying so hard in phonics. We can hear her sounding all the word out - super.  

• Thank you, Ava Dawson for being a good friend, supporting those that are sad, working with 
someone different every time and saying ‘I just want to make them smile!’ 

• Opie Galston has tried new food things and it’s made the Class 8 grown up’s super proud- well 
done!  

• Teddy Black and Freddie Christian have been amazing helpers in class 8 this week. Thanks boys!  

• Pippa Housley, Freya Sawicki, Alyssa Williams and Hugo Cain- Allan have done some fantastic 
labelling of a giraffe.  

• Well done to class 8’s Year 1 children for their fantastic behaviour during their trip to the EIS this 
week.  

• Harry Lodge - because you just make us smile with your beautiful manners and smile. 

• Thank you to Scarlett Milnes, Erin Tazzyman and Caleb Black, for helping to tidy Cass 8’s 
cloakroom. Miss Kane and Miss Miles really appreciate your help and kindness. 

• Thanks to Lottie Moore for always helping with jobs around school in the mornings. 

• The Nursery Staff have really enjoyed Billie-Mae McGuffie's company this week.  What a happy little 
lady. 

• Oliver Tomlinson has made us all really proud this week.  He knows why and we hope that he will 
make even greater steps forward next week.  Keep it up young man! 

• Charlie Ibbotson-Daw was a super help with some children who were struggling to ride the scooters.  
He showed them just what to do. 

• Ava-Marie Proud is starting to become more confident in whole class learning and is trying really 
hard to answer questions and share her opinions. 
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Nursery News  

The beautiful sunshine has cheered us all up and inspired us to spot the signs of spring around our school.  

We found daffodils, crocuses, snowdrops, buds, catkins, heard the birds singing and spotted frogs - plenty of 

frogs!  The children have enjoyed painting spring flowers and learning about tadpoles. 

Star of the Week 

Casper Roberts is so interested in the world around him.  He thinks carefully about what he has observed 

and asks good questions to find out more.  Ca has built some fantastic structures this week, helped others to 

be successful and shown us just how much he loves to learn. 

 

Mrs Townsend’s Pupil of the Week 

Oscar Bradley. He is growing into a rather marvelous young man.  Oscar wants to learn, he wants to get 

things right and he tries so very hard.  This lovely little fella has a really kind, caring and thoughtful side.  He 

popped in lots on Monday to see William (the dog!)  He was quite perturbed that Will wasn’t feeling well and 

explained all the things he was doing that would make him feel better.   

Reading volunteers 

Unfortunately, one of our reading volunteers can no longer come into school. If there are any parents or 

grandparents that are available and have a Tuesday afternoon or a Wednesday morning free to come into 

school to listen to children read, we'd be really grateful.  

3rd Stocksbridge Scouts Group – 4th Annual Food Drive 

This will be our 4th year of supporting our local Beavers, Cubs and Scouts food drive. They are collecting 

food donations for the food bank. Schools in Stocksbridge and Deepcar have been invited to participate. 

I believe we came in second last year, so let’s see if we can storm into first place this year with the most 

food items collected!  

Items most needed include: cereal, coffee & tea, cup a soups, hotdogs, jam and marmalade, sandwich 

spread, shower gel, soap and shampoo, tinned meats, pies and potatoes and toilet roll.  

No dried pasta or tins of tuna please! as the food bank already has plenty of these.  

The food drive starts on Monday 10th March and runs until Friday 21st March 2025. 

Thank you in advance for your generous support!   


